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Dear Steve,

In addition, as you requested,

people have obtained

Sincerely,

Robert G. Lewis
Division Manager
Public Relations
Historical Archive & Publications

RGL/la 
Encl.

Room 01-1004 
195 Broadway
New York. NY 10007
Phone (212) 393-4723

A brief shelf inventory of our collection of Page 
materials is also included. A finding aid is being pre­
pared for these materials and I will send it when 
completed.

As discussed, in connection with the Arthur W. Page 
Society, I have enclosed a copy of the draft monograph 
and the draft brochure copy prepared about Page. These 
are being used by Jack Fallon, I believe, to prepare a 
brochure and other materials.

I have also included a copy of the Page obituary 
from "195 Magazine" of October, 1960.

a copy of the finding 
aid to the Page papers at the State Historical Society of 
Wisconsin is enclosed. The contact there is Mr. Harold 
L. Miller, Reference Archivist, 816 State Street, 
Madison, Wisconsin 53706. I believe that Jack Fallon's 

a photograph from this collection.

Mr. Steve Hines 
Director 
HQ 19 A 
225 West Randolph 
Chicago, Illinois


